
Dear Campus Community, 
  
Recent questions and concerns have been raised about access to student counseling resources. Below I 
provide some key information that I hope is of some help for those of you seeking support from our 
campus counselors in the days and weeks ahead.  We want to be sure we are providing the support you 
need to thrive here at Wooster, and understand that mental health is a crucial part of wellness. 
  
Since Aug. 1, 2019, our counselors have served 239 students, including 44 crisis meetings 
and 696 appointments.  
  
There has been no waitlist for students seeking counseling support so far this fall, thanks in part to the 
hiring of an additional counselor last spring. 
  



For more information on the types of services provided by the Wellness Center as well as a list of 
additional available resources, please visit https://wooster.edu/offices/health/counseling/.  And, please 
don’t hesitate to contact me, or any member of the Wellness, Deans’ Office or CDI staff if you have 
questions or concerns.  We want to be sure you have the support you need. 
  
With best regards, 
Dean Brown 
_____________________________ 
 
Scott C. Brown, Ph.D. 
Vice President for Student Affairs and Dean of Students 
The College of Wooster 
 


